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Wilson Roberts

Rainbow Consultancy Pvt. Ltd

California- 319009
December 05, 2012
Steven Martinez,

Global Contractors Ltd.,

California- 319006

Dear Mr. Martinez,
Sub- Complaint letter about the delay in the construction

I am writing this letter to make a complaint that you have not keeping up with the speed of construction of the building whose construction contract we have given to you. As per our contract the project was supposed to get completed by January 2012.

After inspecting the actual construction of the building we had found that the work was not even 25% completed. It is clearly visible that if the construction goes at the same speed then it would not be able to complete the same by even 2013.

We hope that after this letter you would speed up your construction and find out the causes of delay. If you continue such speed then we would have to reconsider the contract with you.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,

Wilson Roberts
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